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Tara Hata, M.D. 
2680 Chesterton Rd ^ fz 
Shaker Heights, OH 44122 

Piiblic Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 E Broad St 

Columbus, OH 43215 
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RE: Cases: 14-1297-EL-SSO 

14-1693-EL-SSO 

To the Members of the Public Utilities Commission: 

1 am writing to strongly encourage you to deny the rate increase and bailout of First 

Energy. It is also extremely important to oppose an indefinite freeze of our clean energy 

standards. Continuing to allow the coal plants to pollute our air and water is irresponsible 

as caretakers of this state and its people. We need to be a leader in the transition to clean 

energy. 

Sincer 

Tara Hata, M.D. 
Physician Staff at the Cleveland Clinic 
Resident of Shaker Heights 
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Scott Jennings 
3311 Mannington Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45208 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

I am writing you in regards to the pending proposals from the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
(PUCO). 

I ask that you please deny the rate increase that will lock consumers into buying power from coal plants 
that are polluting our air and water. My family and the entire community deserve better than this, and 
ask that you not allow us to bear the burden for them to continue producing at the oldest and dirtiest 
coal plants in Ohio. 

The second issue is the freeze on our clean energy standards. My family and friends want to reduce 
toxic pollution and contamination in our drinking water, let alone the need to create long-term solutions 
for future generations. We must stop making short-term, and short-sighted decisions, and ask that you 
do your part by opposing an indefinite freeze on these clean energy standards. 

Thank you for your consideration and your support of the health and prosperity of Ohioans. 

Best Regards, 

"-^cott Jennings 



Lisa Jennings 
3311 Mannington Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45208 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

I am writing you in regards to the pending proposals from the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
(PUCO). 

I ask that you please deny the rate increase that will lock consumers into buying power from coal plants 
that are polluting our air and water. My family and the entire community deserve better than this, and 
ask that you not allow us to bear the burden for them to continue producing at the oldest and dirtiest 
coal plants in Ohio. 

The second issue is the freeze on our clean energy standards. My family and friends want to reduce 
toxic pollution and contamination in our drinking water, let alone the need to create long-term solutions 
for future generations. We must stop making short-term, and short-sighted decisions, and ask that you 
do your part by opposing an indefinite freeze on these clean energy standards. 

Thank you for your consideration and your support of the health and prosperity of Ohioans. 

Best Regards, 

Lisa Jennings ( J / A y 
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